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ROGUE VALLEY TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 
 

Public Information Concerning  
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, as amended 
 
 
Rogue Valley Transportation District (RVTD) is the recipient of Federal 
funding to provide public transportation.  RVTD operates programs subject 
to the nondiscrimination requirements under Title VI and the ADA. 
 
The following examples, without being exhaustive, illustrate the application 
of the nondiscrimination provisions of certain Department of Transportation 
operating administrations. 
 

• Any person who is, or seeks to be, a patron of any public vehicle which 
is operated as a part of, or in conjunction with, a project shall be given 
the same access, seating, and other treatment with regard to the use 
of such vehicle as other persons without regard to their race, color, 
national origin, or disability. 

 
Title VI / ADA information and documents are available on the District’s 
website at www.RVTD.org or upon request by calling (541) 779-5821 or at 
the Administrative Offices located at 3200 Crater Lake Ave. Medford, OR. 
 
Individuals or organizations who believe they have been denied the benefits 
of, excluded from participation in, or subject to discrimination on the grounds 
of race, color national origin, or disability by Rogue Valley Transportation 
District (RVTD) may file an administrative complaint with RVTD under Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 or the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) of 1990. If the complaint is not resolved satisfactorily by RVTD, 
individuals may file a complaint with the FTA Office of Civil Rights. 
Information is available at http://www.fta.dot.gov/civil_rights.html. 
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